NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V772

Date: 12" December 2017
Subject: RECALL 2813; model Brutale 800 Dragster RR
Dear Dealer,

MV Agusta Motor S.p.A has decided that a safety defect exists on a production batch of some rear wheel rims used for
our model MV Agusta Brutale 800 Dragster RR produced from 26 June 2017 to 25 September 2017. We are therefore
conducting a voluntary safety recall.

DESCRIPTION OF THE DEFECT:
A rear wheel rim subject to potential malfunction during normal use has been assembled on the MV Agusta model in
guestion which could therefore cause a loss of vehicle control, thereby increasing the risk of a crash.

The remedy is to substitute the rear wheel rim. The procedure for replacement/refund is explained in the attached
Service Bulletin.

In the interest of our customer’s safety, and as regulated by law, you may not sell or deliver affected motorcycles to
customers before having both checked and, if required, replaced the defective component.

MV Agusta will send a letter to all its registered customers to inform them of this recall campaign, instructing them to
take their motorcycle to the nearest dealer.

We nevertheless ask that you kindly contact your customers in order to complete this recall as quickly as possible.
The components necessary to complete the remedy will be sent to you as quickly as possible.

Following is a list of affected motorcycles sent to you:
XXXXXXXX.....
XXXXXXXX.....
XXXXXXXX.....

Attachments:
- facsimile of letter sent by MV Agusta to customers
- Service Bulletin n. 203

Thank you for the cooperation.

Sincerely,

Technical Service
Recall 2813
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